MULLEN
1“2‘ COUGHLIN..

ATTORNEYS AT AW

3001 N. Rocky Point Drive East, Suite 200
Tampa, FL 33607

April 16, 2024
VIA E-MAIL

Office of the New Hampshire Attorney General
Consumer Protection & Antitrust Bureau

33 Capitol Street

Concord, NH 03301

E-mail: DOJ-CPB@doj.nh.gov

Re: Supplemental Notice of Data Event

To Whom It May Concern:

We continue to represent Hub International Limited located at 150 N Riverside Plaza, Chicago, IL 60606. We are
supplementing HUB’s previous notice to your office on August 11, 2023, and any subsequent updates thereto. By providing
this notice, HUB does not waive any rights or defenses regarding personal jurisdiction or the applicability of New Hampshire
law, including the New Hampshire data breach notification statute and/or potentially applicable insurance laws and
regulations. By way of this supplemental notice, HUB is sharing confidential commercial and financial information. Should
there be a request to share any information regarding this event beyond your Office, we ask that you advise us of the same
in advance of any disclosure. Disclosure of such information could harm or impair HUB’s private interest in controlling the
availability of intrinsically valuable records, including records relating to security and business operations.

The investigation into this matter is now complete, and we are providing a final update regarding the number of New
Hampshire residents potentially affected by this event. As detailed in our prior notice to your office, on August 11, 2023,
HUB began providing written notice of this event to six hundred eighty-eight (688) New Hampshire residents. Subsequently,
as information became available, HUB provided additional written notice of this event to a total of seven hundred seventy-
four (774) residents on February 9, 2024. The information that could have been subject to unauthorized access related to
these additional residents includes

Should you have any additional questions regarding this notification or other aspects of the data security event, please
contact us at

Very truly yours,
Kevin M. Mekler of

MULLEN COUGHLIN LLC
KMM/prs





